Office of Faith Formation
Fourteen Holy Helpers Parish
1339 Indian Church Road ® West Seneca, New York 14224

Sharon Voigt, Director
716-674-2180 » blessedjohnreled @yahoo.com

July 13, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:
The summer weather has been beautiful and | hope that you are enjoying every minute of it. | know that we
do need some rain, so here’s hoping that it comes soon, but at night!

Once again, Covid has taught us that there are many constructive and innovative ways to do things and Father
and | have looked at new and better ways to share the faith with you and your children. We have tried to
include time with our parish family, our catechists and fellow students, and time with you, the parents.

Our schedule has not been completed as of yet, but, | wanted to send out the registration forms, so that you
can get a jump on next year’s school activities.

Please fill out the registration form and send it back to my attention at 1345 Indian Church, West Seneca, NY
14224, turn it in to the rectory or drop it off in the collection basket at church. If you can pay the fee, we ask
that you remit that with your registration, if you can only pay a portion at this time, or if you cannot pay
anything, we ask you to send in your registration and we will work out a plan for you. Finances should never
be a reason for a child to be denied the knowledge and development of their relationship to Jesus.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the above phone number or by sending me an email at the
above address.

| will send out a schedule as soon as it’'s completed. | am looking forward to seeing you and your child in
September. Enjoy the rest of your summer.

God Bless.
Sharon Voigt



